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February, 2021 

Dear GHI Family and Friends: 

Greetings in the Wonderful Name above every Name, Jesus!  

Last December, I celebrated 54 years (1966) in the Kingdom of God - I became a partaker of His 

grace and was born again and baptized at Broadmoor Baptist Church, Memphis, TN. A couple 

of years later, my 2nd pastor took me on visitation with him and taught me how to share the 

Gospel and bring people to Christ and from that day onward, I became an Ambassador for 

Jesus Christ. I had become a mid-wife, so to speak and it was once caught, no escape! Little did 

I know, I had become an evangelist in the making. 

The Spring of 2021 will mark 43 years (1978) in the Gospel ministry, and I must confess, I’ve 

never experienced anything like it. My first mission trips [1978], were India and Haiti; and 

though I had read in the Gospels of demons being cast out, I saw it happening before my eyes, 

repeatedly. Plus, I met those who had demons cast out of them! So, from that point on our path, 

it was onward Christian soldiers. The USMC had taught me authority and discipline, but as far 

as I was concerned, I saw another greater battle unfolding before me - darkness vs. light! 

I only mention this narrative because some of you were there with us in the beginning years 

and remain faithful supporters; others came along during our years spent in England and 

Germany; others came on board during my years of doing revival meetings and Bible 

Conferences; and so many of you began to follow and support us after we joined North 

Richland Hills Baptist Church, where we’ve been since the summer of 1986, nearly 35 years. 

God has been faithful, and we’ve proved Him repeatedly. 

This year marks 31 years of ministry in India, which has seen the establishing of Gospel 

Harvesters of India; Harvesters Theological College & Seminary; The Father’s Home Orphanage 

and many other sub-ministries that happen daily on our campus and around the 184 worship 

centers that have been established. Again, God has been faithful to prepare, provide and protect 

through the years and has graciously allowed me to spend 3 ½ years on the ground there.  

[But please make no mistake about it, the development and empowerment of nationals to reach 

their own people with the Gospel is where missionary organizations must be at this critical 

hour].  

…over, please 

  



Another privilege of the ministry is to have started the work alongside Rev. James Sundar in 

1990 and have the mantle passed on to his son, Aaron John Samuel in 2012. It has truly gone 

from strength to strength. Sam married Fay in 2005, and three wonderful children followed – 

Aradhana, Amelia and last October, Abraham Paul Samuel (AP). Many years after Dottie and I 

would have passed away, the mantle will have fallen on APS to lead the work for another 

several generations, unless the Lord comes for us! 

Therefore, with much thanksgiving, we’re enclosing your 2020 receipt for your tax records.  

You have expressed grace and kindness to us and those 120+ in India. And, hopefully and 

prayerfully, it will be a confirmation that you will stay with us until our Lord and Savior 

returns for us; but in the meantime, we will OCCUPY [Luke 19:13 KJV]!  

 

Another reason for right living is that you know how late it is; time is running out. 

Wake up, for the coming of our salvation is nearer now that when we first believed. 

The night is almost gone; the day of salvation will soon be here. So, don’t live in 

darkness. Get rid of your evil deeds. Shed them like dirty clothes. Clothe yourselves 

with the armor of right living, as those who live in the light.  Romans 13:11,12 NLT 

 

Still preparing for the battles ahead, every blessing in Him….Mack & Dottie 

 

   


